NWLSD PTA STAFF OF THE YEAR
20/21

For school year 20/21, the NWLSD PTA organization is looking to celebrate the work of our fantastic staff differently than
in the past. The National PTA is not having their traditional Teacher of the Year competition this year, but we at NWLSD
cannot imagine not taking the time to celebrate and honor the work of our staff in any year, let alone this year with all of
the challenges our staff have faced. Please consider submitting a nomination for any staff members that you believe are
deserving of recognition by February 22, 2021.

Name of Staff Member Being Nominated :

Building:

Position:

Statement of Recommendation:

Name of the person nominating:

Please submit your nominations to the building’s PTA or Front Office
in which the staff member works by February 22, 2021.

PTA Board Details
Each K-12 School Building, through their PTA Board, are asked to present up to two staff members to the district PTA
group for recognition. HELC will work through the building administration to present two staff members to the district-wide
PTA group. All other buildings will work through their site supervisor. All building Classified and Certified staff members
are eligible for the PTA recognition.

Each team will choose how they will celebrate those being presented as the building’s “Staff of the Year” to the District
PTA Board in their own way. The District PTA Board will communicate all of the names submitted in future
communications district-wide.

Staff members nominated for this award are eligible for all future PTA processes.

PTA Presidents, Please scan and submit or pony the two nomination forms to Dustin Gehring by March 1, 2021.



